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May 16, 2008

Dear Professor Corichi,

On behalf of the President, Secretary, and Executive Board of the General Relativity and
Gravitation (GRG) Society, I am writing to invite you to be a member of the Scientific
Organizing Committee (SOC) for the 19th international GRG conference. The conference
will be held in Mexico City, July 5-9 of 2010. The GRG Society has asked me to Chair the
SOC and your name was selected from a long list of international experts after lengthy
consultation. I hope that you will accept

The role of the SOC, as usual, will be to select topics, plenary speakers, and workshop
session chairs for GR19. Our discussions will be entirely by e-mail, mostly in Fall 2008
and the first half of 2009.

The GRG conference have a long history (over 50 years!) of excellence, and are a focal
point for researchers in all areas of gravitational physics. I hope that you can join us in
making GR19 a truly outstanding conference worthy of this record. Please let me know
by May 10 if you can accept.

Sincerely,

Donald Marolf
SOC Chair, GR19
On behalf of the GRG society


